Special Notice

New updated rules for submittal of DBE Utilization Plans

All Prime contractors please take note that DBE utilization plans are
now being required to be submitted with the bid on all 100% state only
funded construction contracts that contain a specified goal in the
special provision titled DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE
PARTICIPATION — NONFEDERAL-AID CONTRACTS (BDE). The new
Special Provision will be posted on the November 6, 2009 letting page
http://www.dot.il.gov/desenv/110609/110609letg.html. An addendum
making this change will be made on each of the 100% State only funded
contract that are listed below.

Contract Item

60H79 135
60124 98
60125 99
64F31 192
74391 154
76B87 29
76C38 80
76C68 81
76C78 82




